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RTCC Explosion
Competition Cheerleading


	Dear Sponsors:

The RTCC Explosion Competition Cheerleading team is hosting a Bingo Night fundraiser for our Recreation program.  This event will be held in February at St. Clement’s Church in Rockaway.  In addition to Bingo, we will be offering a Tricky Tray to our guests.   

In order to make this fundraiser a success, our committee requests your help with donations for our Tricky Tray baskets.  Any donation that you can provide to our upcoming event would be greatly appreciated.  All donations will be listed in our program for the evening and our website.  

This year we are fundraising for new uniforms, warm ups and travel expenses for our final National competition.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your generosity and assistance in making our evening a success!  Please contact Shallen Familia at 973-306-8784 with any questions.


Sincerely,

Maribeth Delle & Stacey Dimick
RTCC Directors
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